
STERLING PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 41, Section 81Q, M.G.L., the Planning 

Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, October 11, 2017, at 7 p.m. at the 

Butterick Municipal Building, Room 202 for the purpose of revising its ANR (Approval 

Not Required) Procedures, Rules and Regulations, and Fee Schedule.  A copy of the 

proposed changes may be viewed in the Town Clerk’s Office.  

 

 


